
 

Staying safe at Salvo’s after 19th July 

We are ready and raring to go for a summer to remember however despite national 

restrictions being lifted we feel it is necessary to keep some of the safety measures 

that we have put in place.  Both for the safety of our team and our customers until we 

feel it is safe to relax these.  These include - 

• Hand sanitiser will still be available at the entrance/exit and at the door back into the 
restaurant from the toilets 
 

• Table service will remain for all meals, drinks at bar tables and for payments 
 

• Our team take regular lateral flow tests 
 

• Our team will continue to wear masks and we encourage guests to continue to wear 
face coverings on arrival, when leaving and whilst moving around the venue. 
 

• As with pre-pandemic times we have a limit on the size of bookings that we take which 
is 10 guests on a weekday and 8 guests on a weekend.  We are unable to take multiple 
bookings for a party and move tables to be next to each other as the layout of the 
restaurant is fixed.  For larger bookings we have a private dining room which seats 
between 15 and 24 guests. 

 

• Contactless card payment or apple/google/Samsung pay is preferred to reduce 
contact.  A 10% gratuity will be added onto the bill as most payments are contactless 
now where there is no option to leave a gratuity.  Please mention if you would prefer 
this to not be added onto your bill.   
 

• We will be continuing to offer our collection service for customers who may prefer to 
dine at home or cannot get a table at their preferred time.   
 

• Bookings are still staggered to ensure social distancing, if you are to arrive early for 
your reservation and your table is not quite ready, you may be requested to come back 
closer to your reservation time if no bar tables are available 
 

• Table reservations can be made online at salvos.co.uk or you can call us on 0113 
2755017. The phone is not manned at all times, so online reservations will ensure you 
get your preferred date and time.  

 
• Please do not enter if you have COVID symptoms, have been asked to isolate or have 

come into contact with someone who has tested positive 
 

Thankyou to everyone for their continued support 
Love the Salvo’s family 


